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7 June 2018
To Parents of all Year 11 Students

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to let you know that we are bringing forward the date for official study leave for Year 11
students to Monday 11 June. The subject-specific workshops and revision sessions are continuing, as
pianned (piease see the enciosed list), and we strongily advise that students attend these sessions
and would appreciate your support in encouraging them to do so. Please note that, any student who
wishes to attend the subject-specific workshops, or who wishes to stay in College for the full day to
study, must sign in and out in the Year 11 common room. Can you please remind your son/daughter
of this. During the study leave period, should your son/daughter not be staying in College for the full
day, we will expect that you will have agreed with them, in advance, how they will get home safely
and where they will be each day.

I am pleased to be able to let you know how delighted the staff at the College and I have been with
the way that our students have conducted themselves during the exam period - with those taking
exams behaving very responsibly under the necessary exam conditions and those not taking exams
supporting others by being so well-behaved around the examination rooms. The students really have
been a credit to themselves, the College and to their families through their exemplary behaviour and
we are very proud of them.

Please can you advise your son/daughter that they will need to leave the site via the top gate on the
driveway if they are not leaving at times when the back gate would normally be open for students.

May I also take this opportunity to wish you and your family a safe and enjoyable summer break,
which is fast approaching and also would like to say what an excellent year we have had again at the
College, with such a full range of enrichment opportunities taking place during the year. We look
forward to celebrating the end of Year 11 with everyone at the Prom on 26 June 2018.

Yours sincerely

\/‘6@(‘;{@\”\,&\

Mrs V Rahn
Acting Principal
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Principal: Keith Prytherch, BEd, MBA
Deputy Principal: Vicki Rahn, BA, NPQH



Caedmon Coliege Whitby - Subject-specific Workshops

Monday 11 June

A

Science exam

B

Geography workshop

Geography exam

Health and social care
workshop

Tuesday 12 June

Maths exam

Science workshop

Health and Social Care
(HSC) workshop

Wednesday 13 June

A

Science exam

General revision

Food workshop

Spanish workshop
Electronics workshop

Electronics exam and

- HSC exam

Science workshop

Thurs 14 June

Spanish exam

Science workshop

Food workshop

' Food exam

Science workshop

Product Design
workshop

Friday 15 June

A

Science exam

Electronics workshop

Electronics exam
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